
TOWN OF OAKFIELD 

BUDGET WORKSHOP 

SEPTEMBER 1, 2020 

 

ROLL 
CALL:  Supervisor Martin 
  Deputy Supervisor Wolcott 
  Councilman Carroll 
  Councilperson Glor 
 
OTHERS 
PRESENT: Town Clerk Haacke 
  Superintendent of Highways Schultz 
  Assessor Flansburg 
  CEO/ZEO Mikolajczyk 
  Justin Bennett, Baldwin Business Services 
  Christina Solomon, Baldwin Business Services 
 
Supervisor Martin called the workshop to order at 1:00 pm.   
 
Justin led us through the budget line by line, exploring and discussing how to make up the loss of sales 
tax revenue.  Waiting on some final numbers and the Supervisor and Deputy Supervisor to meet with 
the men on their contract.   
 
At 4:00 pm the meeting closed.   
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Melissa M. Haacke,  
Town Clerk 
 
   


